
We would like to congratulate Jessica Bradley on being elected to 
be the Councilor for Ward 10. Having worked with Diane Deans 
over the past 10 years, Jessica is very familiar with the issues in 

Hunt Club Park and we look forward to continue working with her 
on behalf of residents.

We would also like to thank Aria Alavi, Taylor Houstoun, Hussein 
Mahmoud, Ron Keays And  John Redins for standing for this years 

election. We appreciate your dedications and commitment to 
Hunt Club Park.

Thank you to Diane Deans for your 
many years of dedicated service to our  

community!

Thank you Jennifer for moderating our evening and Carole for 
keeping time, we very much appreciate your help this year!
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